
Attention: Application for Company Re-registration has ended as of midnight on 30 November 2023.

Companies which failed to apply for re-registration will undergo removal process commencing 1 December
2023. Company Directors and persons with Authority will receive an email notification advising on the
removal status of their company.

If you submitted a re-registration application prior to the deadline, it will be processed.

Existing Companies wishing to apply for restoration or reinstatement are encouraged to contact our office
ipaonline@ipa.gov.pg for assistance. More information will be available on our website soon.

More information:

How to restore

Investment Guidebook

https://www.ipa.gov.pg//documentation/pg/publicnotices/Reminder%20notice%20on%20Reregistration.pdf
https://www.ipa.gov.pg//documentation/pg/publicnotices/CPress%20Release%20Reregistration.docx.pdf
mailto:ipaonline@ipa.gov.pg
https://www.ipa.gov.pg/public/howto.aspx?cn=RestoreCompanyStruckOff&ctk=CompanyHowTo
https://www.ipa.gov.pg//documentation/pg/uploads/Invesment%20Guide%20book_%20Final_compressed.pdf

